
Learning Focus
At William Stockton, we take pride in being a

welcoming school for everyone. Sadly, the
outside world doesn’t always mirror this. That’s

why we’ve launched the No Outsiders
programme, aiming to teach our children that

there are no outsiders—everyone is valued.
As children grow up, they may see differences as

barriers to friendship. Our goal is to flip that
narrative, showing them that differences are

something to celebrate. After all, we’re all unique!
We want every child to feel comfortable in their
own skin, proud of who they are, and accepted

without judgment. Together, let’s nurture a
generation that embraces inclusivity and lifts

each other up.

Dates and Notices
Friday 27th September - European Day of Languages.  Please

dress in the colours of France.
Friday 27th September - 6F Class Assembly

Friday 4th October 9:00 - 9:30 - Whole School Stay and Read
Friday 11th October - 5/6C Class Assembly

Monday 11th November - Flu immunisations
Friday 15th November - 5M Class Assembly

Number Smart Cristian C 1W

Self Smart Andrea S 3B

People Smart Lohane A-K 2D
Mustafa E 5/6C

Art Smart Amber-Mai D 3/4M

Body Smart Joseph H Nursery

Music Smart Matty T 5/6C

Nature Smart Nicole U 5M

Word Smart Grace M 5M 

People Smart
Learner Archie R 6F

Class Percentage

RG 98%

1H 98%

4R 98%

5/6C 95%

IMPORTANT

An important

attendance letter went

out yesterday.  Please

make sure that you have

read it.

Attendance

Winners
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  Please ensure that you are on time for school.  we start
learning immediately; it is important that the children are here for the start of the day. 

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Luke S 2LMc who has

won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week.  Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

What changeable weather we have had this week! One minute it's
sunny, and the next, we’re battling high winds and torrential rain.

Despite the unpredictable forecast, it’s been business as usual here at
school. The children are really well settled into their new classes now.

At the end of this first full week, it feels as though they’ve always
belonged in their new environments.

I’m particularly pleased to share that our new handwriting scheme has
really taken off! Every year group is focusing on letter formation, and

the children are absolutely loving how grown-up their handwriting
looks. It’s wonderful to see both the children and staff learning this
new style together; it truly demonstrates that learning is a lifelong

journey.
Let’s hope the weather settles down for us, but regardless, it’s been

another fantastic week of growth and discovery at our school!

SMART Awards

Please make sure the office
as an up-to-date email andphone number for you.  

Many of our letters are now
going to email.  You’ll miss

out if you haven’t kept your
information up-to-date

William Stockton Weekly

If you see our children in

the community, doing

something amazing , let us

know.  We would love to

celebrate this with the

children in school. by telling

our 




